
Mr Ravi LaIji Kara

London Borough of Harrow

Licencinq Officer

Station Road

Harrow

Middlesex

HAl 2XY

Tuesday 15t January 2016

Re; 21 Kenton Park Parade,Kenton Road, Harrow, HA3 aDO.

Dear sin Madam

New Off Licence Application.

I would like to confirm my interest in this application for a greater concern to my family and the
neighbourhood.

My family and i object to the granting of another off licence within the vicinity, as there is an off licence
4 doors away. Granting of the licence will only increase anti-social behaviour, noise and empty
bottle/cans all over the streets. We as a family are already experiencing the empty broken glass
bottles and cans on our streets.

The impact on granting this licence will not only influence the misuse of alcohol but also encourage
young people to behave in such manner as to fill the streets with rubbish and vomit all over the
neighbourhood.

I strongly object to the granting of this licence as there is no particular case as why there is a need for
another Off Licence within the Parade.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Ravi LaIji Kara




